
                     November 2022   

ROMPS Parent Council Newsletter 

Office Bearers   

Chairperson:  Laura Black and 

Gemma Good  

Vice Chair: Fiona Barr and Claire 

Frood  

Treasurer: Gareth Brown 

Secretary: Bronwen Aidoo 

Lets secretary: Gillian 

Drummond.   

 

What is the Parent Council? 
• The Parent Council at ROMPS has two main roles: fund-raising activities 

and representing the parents of ROMPS within the school and the wider 
community.  We are available to Mrs Thomson and her staff to support 
the work of the school and to provide a voice for parents on issues that 
are important to families.    

2022/2023 meetings at 19:30 

Tuesday 1 November 2022 School 

Thursday 12th January 2023 Zoom  

Tuesday 7th  February 2023 Zoom 

Monday 13th March 2023 School 

Thursday 18th May 2023 AGM at 

School.    Everyone Welcome 

 

Current Fundraisers  
• The Parent Council is selling Borders biscuits through partnership with 

Lanark Rotary, grab a tasty Christmas bargain for someone or yourself 

and support the parent council to support our pupils.  Get your orders 

in to avoid disappointment.  

Planned Fundraisers  
• The parent council provide the opportunity for the children to buy a 

gift for a family member and participate in a Christmas Craft  at the 

Christmas Gift sale.   

• This will be held on the 2nd December  2022 during school time and the 

Maximum cost of a gift will be £2.   

• There will be a spring event in partnership with the Early learning 

Centre held in the school.   

Contribution to the life of the School  
• Parent council meetings alternate school and parent council business 

at meetings so the parent council can contribute to the school 

improvement plan, behaviour policy, homework and work towards 

lowering the cost of the school day.  The November meeting 

contributed to How Good is Our School version 4 Partnerships  

Did you know?        
 The Parent council is funding two online pantomimes for the school this year and will provide snacks 

for this event.   

The popular storytelling Christmas treat including a smore will also take place in December.   

The Parent Council fundraise to support these Christmas events but also to fund the following  

 P1 PE t shirts, P7 ties, and a Summer Treat.    

Parents are always welcome at meetings or to help at events, and especially to give feedback to the 

school management team at regular parent council meetings.   

Get in Touch:  
If you have any suggestions for the Parent Council or if you would like to get involved, please do get in touch. 

Our email at ROMPSPC@gmail.com or come along to our next meeting.   

 

mailto:ROMPSPC@gmail.com

